
Atlantic City Board of Education 
Committee Meeting - 5:00 pm -- Regular Meeting - 6:00 pm 

February 18, 2025 

A. Call To Order Mr. Steele, President

B. Roll Call Mr. Bailey, Ms. Bridgers, Mr. Chowdhury, Mr. Dorsey,
Mr. Johnson, Mr. Mayfield, Mr. McKinley, Mr. Siddik, Mr. Steele

Dr. Small, Mr. Rose, Ms. Morris, Mrs. Ricketts, Ms. Saunders,
Mrs. Riley

C. Statement of Notice
A notice of the committee/regular meeting was published in the Press of Atlantic City, mailed to the City
Clerk and posted on the bulletin board of the Citi Center Building at 1300 Atlantic Avenue, Atlantic City,
New Jersey 08401 on January 18, 2025.

D. Flag Salute Mrs. Ricketts led those assembled in the flag salute. 

E. Vision & Mission Statement - noted for the record.

Vision: Atlantic City Public Schools and members of the community believe in the development of the
whole child. Together we are committed to providing a nurturing, safe and stimulating environment for all
students to continuously learn and grow.

Mission: All students will be actively engaged and supported as they learn and grow on the journey to
become independent, life-long learners equipped for the 21st Century.

F. Student Representatives Faizah Faroque and Tasnova Tayeba, the student representatives from Atlantic
City High School, shared updates highlighting the hard work and dedication of their fellow students.

G. Superintendent's Report - Dr. La'Quetta S. Small
Dr. Small acknowledged black history month and introduced Michael Garcia from Ford Scott to present
the 2023/2024 financial audit.

Ford Scott LLC - 2023/2024 audit presentation. Mr. Garcia and his team completed the audit by
reviewing minutes, examining bank accounts, testing revenues, tax levy, tuition revenues, sampling
expenditures, and reviewing bids and quotes. They also examined ledger accounts, payroll, salaries and
wages, contracts, salary withholding, health benefits, Enterprise Funds, state aid, and ASSA enrollment.
Mr. Garcia informed the board that the audit had no findings. He further stated that state aid increased by
$19.6M compared to last year, allowing administration to lower the local tax levy by about $4M.
Expenditures increased by approximately $3.6M. Mr. Garcia concluded by stating that the district is in a
strong financial position and Mrs. Ricketts is leaving the district in good shape.

H. Public Comments None




















































































































































































